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6th Sunday of Easter 

May 25th 2014 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  
Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 24th   7.30pm Paddy Reynolds, Moghaun 
    Mary Greene, Glenaifreann 
    Margaret Kennelly, Ballycar Road,  
    Patrick and Josephine O’Gorman 
Sun 25th  11.00am John Clancy, Ennis Road 
    John and Mary O’Brien, Lisduff, & deceased family members 
Mon 26th  10.00am Special Intention  
Tue 27th  10.00am Daily Mass  
Wed 28th  10.00am Daily Mass 
Thur 29th  10.00am   Daily Mass  
Fri 30th  10.00am Daily Mass  
Sat 31st    7.30pm John Moynihan, Ballycar 
    Michael Donnelly, Knocknagun 
Sun 1st  11.00am Michael Kennelly, Kilnasoolagh Park 
    Anthony Hegarty, Crowhill 
    Fergus Marren, Ballinacragga  
     
Wells 
Sat 24th    6.30pm Jimmy Garvey, Ralahine. 1st Anniversary 
Sun    25th  10.00am Sunday Mass 
Sat 31st    6.30pm Kathleen Hannon, Clonmoney  
Sun 1st 10.00am Sunday Mass  
 
Carrigerry  
Sun     25th 9.00am John Kelly, Carrigerry and deceased family members. 
Sun 1st  9.00am Sunday Mass 
  

Recent Death:  Pray for the happy repose of the soul of   
 

Terry O’Sullivan, Drumline 
Mary Casey, Deerpark, Doora 
P.J. Ginnane, brother of Maurene Cronin, Kilnasoolagh Park      
May they rest in peace 

Shannon Parish will hold their annual 
mass in Lemenagh cemetery on Tue 
27th May @ 8 pm. All are welcome 

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday except Bank  
Holidays at 7.30pm in the upstairs 
meeting room in Newmarket Church  

Congratulations to the children of Clomoney National School who received First 
Communion this weekend.  

 
 

Annual Pilgrimage to Knock 
Newmarket on Fergus Senior Citizens will 
have their annual trip to Knock 
on  Thursday May 29th.  Bus will leave 
The Green @ 9.30am sharp.  Cost is €25 
per Adult and €12 per child. Lunch and 
Dinner are included in the price.  All are  
welcome.  Please submit your name to 
any Committee member 

Adoration is suspended from Monday 
26th to Monday, June 2nd  inclusive. It 
will recommence on Tuesday, June 3rd. 

 

 

 

"A Remembrance Service will be held in St Paul's Church, Dooradoyle, Limerick on Sun-

day 15th June at 3pm. This service will bring families together in support and hope to 

remember their loved one who has died at University Hospital Limerick, Dooradoyle in 

the previous year up to the end of April 2014. You and your family are most welcome to 

attend. If you wish, please bring along a photo or symbol of your loved one to place in 

the Remembrance Area" Weekly Offerings: €1539.25 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

Senior Citizens News 
 

Annual Pilgrimage to Knock  

Newmarket on Fergus Senior Citizens will have their annual trip 

to Knock on Thursday May 29th. Bus will leave The Green @  

9.30am sharp. Cost is €25 per Adult and €12 per child.  

Light Lunch and Evening Meal are included in the price. All are  

welcome. Please submit your name to any Committee member  

or call Mike on 087-6942303. 

Closing date for submitting names is this Sunday  

 

The Committee would like to acknowledge the generosity of The 

Ryan Family and the Pakie Ryan Committee for their generous 

donation following the recent successful Pakie Ryan Run.  The 

Committee are most grateful to receive this donation,  it will put 

to good use during the coming year for events for the senior 

citizens of the Parish.  Well done to all involved in the Pakie Ryan 

Run and thanks for choosing to  

support the Newmarket-on-Fergus Senior Citizens.  

Meals on Wheels AGM 
The Newmarket on Fergus Meals on Wheels AGM has 
been postponed until the third Tuesday in September. 

All are welcome. 
**** 

 

D.K. Fitness Classes starting on May 26th in the Community 
Centre. Trained Instructor  ..Get Fit ….This Monday at 7pm~8pm 

**** 

 

Bingo Wed night 8.30pm sharp Jackpot now stands at €2,650 for 
your chance see you at the Community Centre  

**** 

 

Next Get-together of Clare Parkinson's Support Group takes place 
on Friday 30th May at Carrigoran Day Centre from 10.00 a.m. - 
1.00p.m. for all Parkinson's patients and their Carers.  New mem-
bers welcome.  Contact Tom 087 6560662. 

**** 

 

Clare Local Development Company are now offering Computer 
courses in the Newmarket on Fergus Area. Courses focus on internet use 
with a social media focus: Skype, e-mail, Facebook. Courses entail seven 
sessions, and will be held locally in Newmarket on Fergus.  
There is a one-off charge of €10 per person. 
Courses are aimed at the over 55's age group and are suitable for com-
plete beginners/improvers. Those interested should submit their name 
and a contact number to Clare Local Development Company on 065 
6866800. 

**** 

 

Scoil na Maghdine Mhuire 
Congratulations to the pupils and staff of Scoil na Maghdine 
Mhuire who achieved 2 awards recently.  
1. Their 4th Green Flag for Sustainable Travel. 
2. Discover Primary Science & Maths Award of Science 

& Maths Excellence  
Well done everybody! 
 

 **** 
 

GAA CLUB LOTTO RESULTS:-1-15-19-24 
NO Jackpot Winner: €30:Hannah Gleeson/Tina Mc Inerney/
Owen Mc Carthy/Mary Moynihan/Thomas Moynihan 
NEXT DRAW:- The Honk 25th May  Jackpot €3650.00 

Please note Draw now on a Sunday Evening at 9pm 
**** 

 

District Daycare Centre Clarecastle 
10k Road Race / 5k Walk / Saturday 7th June 2014 
@11 am. Registration (in the Daycare Centre) 
6th June from 6.30 to 9 pm / 7th June from 9.00 to 
10.30 am in the Abbey Hall.  

Irelands Best Scone: 
 

Your local Café Fergus has been nominated in the 
Top Ten finalists of Irelands Best Scone 2014. The 
annual competition run by Goodall’s sees  
nominations from the public being whittled down to 
a final list of ten. This year there are three Co. Clare  
eateries nominated which is a great achievement as 

Clare earns a reputation for being one of the foodie counties of 
Ireland. The scone continues to win out as a favourite breakfast 
and tea-time treat and Café Fergus pride themselves on their 
freshly baked scones which range in variety from the humble 
Irish brown scone to the ever popular pear and almond! The  
voting comprises 50% public opinion and the rest from a select 
group of top judges including Paul Kelly from the Merrion Hotel 
and The Great Irish Bake Off. Public voting goes live on Monday 
26th May and continues until Friday 6th June. Keep updated on 
Twitter @CafeFergus #bestscone or Facebook.com/CafeFergus 
tag Goodall’s of Ireland. 

voting is through www.goodalls.ie  

             Thank You 

 

I would like to express my thanks to the 
Parishes for their support and hard work in 
the area of Safeguarding.   
We had an excellent report from the  

National Board, the 4 recommendations were in relation to 
policies and all have since been fully met.          
                             Cleo Yates, Director of Safeguarding 

The next Bereavement Support Information Evening will take 
place in Milford Care Centre on Tuesday 27th May 2014 from 7-
8:30pm.  The bereavement information evening is designed to 
give general information on grief and bereavement to bereaved 
people, their family and friends.  Members of the Bereavement 
Service will be in attendance to provide general information on 
grief and bereavement. The evening will comprise of: Short talk 
by members of the Bereavement Service, Different experiences 
of Grief, Services available and Question Time. The information 
evening is Free. 

**** 

MONTHLY BAKE SALE:   AT CLARE YOUTH SERVICE ON 
WEDNESDAY 4th JUNE (FIRST WEDNEDAY OF EACH 
MONTH)  FROM 10 AM TO 12 NOON - SELECTION OF HOME MADE 
BREADS, TEA BRACK, MUFFINS, SCONES, SAUSAGES ROLLS, 
ETC   THANK YOU FOR YOUR  SUPPORT 

**** 

Third level places available in LIT Ennis campus. Direct 
entry Higher Certificate level 6 in Business Comput-
ing.  Email: ennis@lit.ie. Call 065-6866844 for de-
tails.  Suitable for matures and school leavers  


